
Terms & Conditions of E-Billing 

1) Utility bills will be emailed to the applicants email address at the time utility

bills are processed.

2) It is the responsibility of the applicant to monitor whether or not they have received

their utility bill by email each month. A hard copy of utility bills will not be mailed.

3) Emailed utility bills do not have the micro encoding for payment at your financial

institution. Utility bills can be paid via online banking, credit card through our

website, cheque or telephone banking.

4) Applicants are responsible for advising the County in writing of any changes

required. This includes: applicant information, account information, sale of

property, or cancellation of e-Billing.

Date: 

Utility Account #: 

Service Address: 

Hamlet: 

Name: 

Owner: 

Phone #: 

Date Effective: 

Email Address: 

Home Owner (Print Name) Home Owner (Signature) Date 

This information is being collected under Section 33c of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and will 

be protected under the provisions of the Act. For more information, please contact the FOIP Coordinator at 780.846.2244. 

UTILITY E-BILLING

Please submit this completed form by: 

E-mail: publicworks@county24.com  

Contact our Public Works Department at 780.846.3309 if you have any questions. 

The County of Vermilion River is now offering electronic utility billing for water accounts. 

Please complete and return this form If you would like to receive your utility bill via e-mail. 

mailto:publicworks@county24.com

	Date: 
	Utility Account: 
	Service Address: 
	Hamlet: 
	Name: 
	Owner: 
	Phone: 
	Date Effective: 
	Email Address: 
	Home Owner Print Name: 
	Date_2: 


